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Samoa warmly welcomes the esteemed delegation of Senegal, and thanks them for their report. We further commend Senegal on its up-to-date submission of reports, and good progress made in relation to gender-based violence and poverty reduction.

In the spirit of constructive dialogue Samoa recommends,

1) Mainstream climate and environment education into the school curricula  

2) Further build climate resilience, including the implementation of early warning systems for vulnerable communities. 

and

3) Advancing measures to ensure that SDG 14.4 (overfishing/IUU) is met.

We wish Senegal a successful UPR.

I thank you
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